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To Sir John wacAlister.

Letter Script.
13, Norham Gardens,
: vxford.

Dear MacAlister,

Sorry for the delay, but L have been still seedy.

I send you the letter which L have just written to Wright. It
would be impossible for us to get a representative meeting under preshgt
circumstances, so that would it not be much more satisfactory if the
Fellowship continued until we were ready to have further meetings with
reference to amalgamation? I think this is the solution of the
problem for the present.

Sincerely yours,

Wme. Osler.



